
“Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness”

Tuesday 8th October 2024

Year 3 Trip to Stump Cross Caverns

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of our learning about Rocks (Science) and The Stone Age (History) we will be visiting Stump Cross

Caverns in December 2024.

The trip is a full day event and we will return to school to be. The dates for each class are as follows:

Mae Jemison Class – Thursday 5th December 2024
Stevie Wonder Class – Thursday 12th December 2024
Zara Hadid Class – Thursday 19th December 2024

Please ensure your child comes to school on this day with a labelled packed lunch, water bottle, coat and
sensible school shoes. If your child receives free school meals then they will be provided with a packed
lunch from school. We will be travelling on the school minibuses and children should wear their school
uniform as normal.

The cost of this trip is £10.50 which can be paid on your ParentPay accounts. Payment for this trip needs to
be made by the 13th November, at 3pm.

If we do not receive enough funds for this trip, it will have to be cancelled.

Yours Sincerely,

Miss Davenport, Mrs Kausar and Miss Holroyd

The Year 3 Team
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